
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Laura Roberts <1vr2S70@gmail.com> 
Thursday, May 9, 2024 1 :37 PM 
Records Clerk 
Re: Docket#20240032 

Follow up 
Completed 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/9/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02882-2024 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Thank you very much for the update. 

Yes, please use this email address. 

My mailing address is PO Box 883 
Placida FL 33946 

I'm sorry it wasn't included in my original email. 

Laura Roberts 

On Thu, May 9, 2024, 12:22PM Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl .us> wrote: 

Good afternoon Laura Roberts, 

Per your request, you have been added to Docket 20240032-SU as an interested person. You will now be issued by 
email any further notices of meetings or hearings, and certain orders pertaining to the docket. Due to a lack of contact 
information in the body of the email, such as an email or mailing address, the email address that you have used to send 
this email will be used for issuance. 

Thank you, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 

Fl orida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee , FL 32399 
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Phone: (850) 413-6746 

  

From: Laura Roberts <lvr2570@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 11:58 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240032 

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

My name is Laura Roberts  

I live at 450 S Gulf Blvd with my husband Brad Roberts. 

  

I recently sent a letter opposing the proposed sewer project for Don Pedro Island.  

  

I would like to be added as a person of interest regarding this issue.  

  

Thank you 

  

Brad and Laura Roberts  

  




